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Southeast Tech 
Dual and Concurrent Enrollment Update 

Executive Summary 
 

Purpose of Report:  To inform the School Board of Southeast Technical College of a 
Memorandum of Understanding for Concurrent Enrollment with the Sioux Falls School 
District 49-5 and of the dual and concurrent enrollment opportunities with other school 
districts. 
 

 
 Southeast Technical College has been working with the Sioux Falls School District 
49-5 on establishing a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on Current Enrollment.  
The MOU established the process for high school faculty to become certified to teach 
Southeast Technical College courses at the high school.  Students enrolled in the 
concurrent enrollment courses will be earning both high school credit and college credit 
at Southeast Tech.   
 
 Southeast Tech has established partnerships with the Harrisburg, Tea, and 
Brandon Valley School Districts.  We are providing students with the opportunity to 
enroll in and take courses in construction management, health care, and welding.  
 

 
Administrative Recommendation to School Board:  Acknowledge the report on the 
signed Memorandum of Understanding with the Sioux Falls School District 49-5 and dual 
and concurrent enrollment opportunities provided to students within Southeast Tech’s 
service area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










	Dual Credit Concurrent Enrollment Fall 2021 Update Report 05.05.21
	SFSD MOU for Current Enrollment- April 2021- Final Signed

